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1996 Weed supervisors and the new utility 
ERIC RICHARDSON 

R. M. of Dauphin 

Using a holistic approach to controlling noxious weeds, we have incorporated the use 
of insects at bio-release sites. 

The guide post to a site�s success requires semi-annual avoits at the first point of re-
lease. 

A GPS receiver lends itself cheaply and accurately to this end; within minutes a GPS 
can establish the position of a release site. The same point can be re-established repeat-
edly so bio-sites can be precisely monitored. 
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